
 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 
 

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
 

621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. ● Lacey, Washington 98503 
 P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

(360) 664-1160 ● TTY 1-800-833-6384 or 711 

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability. 
 

May 12, 2021 
  
Kevin Rasler   
President 
Inland Empire Paper Company  
3320 N. Argonne Road  
Milwood, WA 99212 
 
RE:  2021 Natural Gas Standard Inspection – Inland Empire Paper Company – (Insp. No. 

8268) 
 
Dear Mr. Rasler:  
 
Thank you for your letter dated April 22, 2021, addressing the findings of our 2021 inspection 
conducted at Inland Empire Paper Company (Inland Empire).  
 
Staff accepts Inland Empire’s proposals to bring these items into compliance. This inspection 
will be closed as of  the date of this letter. 
 
Staff thanks Inland Empire’s personnel for their cooperation and assistance during this 
inspection.   
 
If you have any questions or if we may be of any assistance, please contact Derek Norwood at 
(360) 259-2525.  
    
Sincerely, 
 
 

Sean C. Mayo 
Pipeline Safety Director 
 
cc:  Doug Krapas, Environmental  Manager, Inland Empire   

Kevin Davis, Production Manager, Inland Empire  
Tony Ventresco, Human Resources  Manager, Inland Empire  
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